
May 22, 2019 

Addendum 2 
ITB # 19-19-207302 
Glenn Highway Track work and Crossing Support 

Addendum number 2 is issued for questions / clarifications. 

The Closing Date for this has not changed.  This ITB will close as follows: 
Proposals will be received until May 28, 2019 @ 3:00 PM local Alaska time. 

Clarifications:   

Appendix H – Technical Specifications, Section 240: 
Please remove sections 240-1.02 and 242-4.01;1-3 as it contains different dimensions then what is 
listed in the scope of work. Appendix B Scope of Work is correct as written. 

Attached is a revised Cost Schedule for clarification for each location. 

The existing crossings at E.Inner Springer Loop and S. Inner Springer Loop will not be removed. The 
existing crossing pads at the Fairgrounds will be disposed of by the contractor. 

If you have submitted your bid you may email any required modifications to it.  Please do so by 
submitting a documentation stating which lines if any you wish to increase and by how much, and 
what the new total lump sum of the bid is. 
Please email any modifications to Goemerg@akrr.com 

All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 

Thank you, 

Greg Goemer 
Sr. Contract Administrator 
Alaska Railroad Corporation 

ALASKA RAILROAD CORPORATION 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave. 
Anchorage, AK 99501.  






